
GAIN A GLOBAL 
PERSPECTIVE BY 
UNDERSTANDING THE 
U.S.–AUSTRALIA ALLIANCE
ARE YOU WORKING IN GOVERNMENT OR THE PRIVATE SECTOR, OR ARE A 
POSTGRADUATE STUDENT OR UNIVERSITY OF ADELAIDE GRADUATE AND 
WANT TO DEEPEN YOUR UNDERSTANDING OF TRADE, INTERNATIONAL 
BUSINESS AND THE U.S.–AUSTRALIA ALLIANCE? 

Be part of Australia’s only professional development program, which offers mentorship from 
leading foreign policy experts, Australian and American government officials. You could have 
the chance to travel to Canberra to represent the nation and offer your industry perspective on 
the future of the alliance.

ABOUT THE PROGRAM

The University of Western Australia, in partnership with the U.S. Embassy in Canberra and the 
University of Adelaide, presents the U.S.–Australia Alliance Next Generation Leaders Regional 
Workshop. 

This  3 day program will deliver a platform for you to share your industry knowledge and ideas with 
leading experts on U.S.–Australia trade and business. Benefit from exclusive professional networking 
opportunities with Australian and American experts and officials, with the possibility of travelling to 
Canberra ato collaborate on the future direction of the U.S.–Australia alliance.

NEXT GENERATION LEADERS 

U.S.–AUSTRALIA
ALLIANCE
REGIONAL WORKSHOPS

DATE

Adelaide  
1 - 3 June 2021

WHO SHOULD APPLY?

Government and private sector 
employees, postgraduate 
students or alumni/graduates from 
the University of Adelaide aged 
22–30 years old who are 
passionate about international 
business.

KEY BENEFITS

• A chance to share your industry expertise while gaining valuable 
insight into the workings of the U.S.–Australia alliance.

• Learn from Australian and American officials about the 
U.S.–Australia alliance.

• Possibility of travel to Canberra and Washington DC.

• Network with leaders in U.S.–Australia relations.

CRICOS Provider Code: 00126G  DCS 617575648

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT 
Stretton Institute: strettoninstitute@adelaide.edu.au 

The University of 
Adelaide Logo to be 

added here



REGIONAL WORKSHOP ADELAIDE 2021
US-Australia Alliance Next Generation Leaders 

Tuesday 1 June - Thursday 3 June 
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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

Please provide along with this form: 

1. Your current CV/Resume

2. Short 150 word bio

3. Preferred image in Tiff or JPEG (1 MB)

Send your Expression of Interest to: Stretton Institute

 strettoninstitute@adelaide.edu.au by Friday 30 April 

First and Middle names: 

Surname: 

Date of Birth: 

Organisation: 

Position: 

Email: 

Mobile number: 

mailto:c.byrne@griffith.edu.au



